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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Mobile Phones  
Could we please ask that parents and visitors put their mobile phones in their 

pockets or bags when entering the school grounds. This is a safeguarding issue 

to protect the children while they are on site. Thanks. 

 

The Big Ask Survey for school pupils 
Last month the Children’s Commissioner, Dame Rachel de Souza, launched 

The Big Ask – the largest ever survey of children in England. It asks all 

children about their priorities and concerns for the future, so that we can put 

children at the heart of the national recovery post COVID-19. 

If you are interested here is the link:-  

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/ 

 

Levy 
Many thanks to those parents who have paid the school levy. For those who 

wish to make the £10 family contribution, you can now pay online using 

Simspay as well as cheque or cash. We have collected less than one third of the 

money requested by the Archdiocese at present and we would appreciate any 

support. 

 

School Uniform Policy                                                                                      

In line with the school uniform policy we would ask parents to refrain from 

colouring children’s hair. Children (both male and female) who have long hair 

need to have this tied back. 

Nail varnish should be removed in time for the school week. 

I understand we have had a more relaxed approach to uniform but we are 

moving towards our usual requirements. 

 

Breakfast Club 
Please can you ensure you have paid all overdue fees for the Breakfast Club. 

All Payments should be made in the first week every month. Thanks 

 

School Nurse 
At present the school nurse cannot do any face to face meetings but if you need 

any advice you can contact her on 07775 009035. 
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Diary Dates 
 

 

 

Half Term – Mon 

31st May to Fri 4th 

June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next year holiday 

dates are on the 

school website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


